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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 4:22 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Support recommendations

 

From: Adam Baldachin <adam.baldachin@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 4:18 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Support recommendations  

  

Dear Mr. Mayor, 

 

Thank you for the wonderful job you are doing and thank you for listening to the voices of our 

residents. I wanted to reach out to let you know that I support all 3 of the CAC's Sanitation 

Sudy report. Unfortunately I am out of state and cannot attend the meeting in person. 

 
 

Thank you, 

 

Rabbi Adam Baldachin  

Shaarei Tikvah 

46 Fox Meadow Rd. 

--  

Rabbi Adam Baldachin Shaarei Tikvah Congregation Scarsdale, NY rabbi@shaareitikvah.org 

(914) 472-2013 Ext. 301 


